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Louis Armstrong, Master of Modernism Sep 22 2021 Picking up where Louis Armstrong's
New Orleans left off, this biographical account of the legendary jazz trumpet
virtuoso highlights the historical role Armstrong played in the creation of modern
music and also his encounters with racism.
Buddha Jun 19 2021 With such bestsellers as A History of God and Islam, Karen
Armstrong has consistently delivered "penetrating, readable, and prescient" (The
New York Times) works that have lucidly engaged a wide range of religions and
religious issues. In Buddha she turns to a figure whose thought is still
reverberating throughout the world 2,500 years after his death. Many know the
Buddha only from seeing countless serene, iconic images. But what of the man
himself and the world he lived in? What did he actually do in his roughly eighty
years on earth that spawned one of the greatest religions in world history?
Armstrong tackles these questions and more by examining the life and times of the
Buddha in this engrossing philosophical biography. Against the tumultuous cultural
background of his world, she blends history, philosophy, mythology, and biography
to create a compelling and illuminating portrait of a man whose awakening continues
to inspire millions.
Pops Apr 29 2022 Draws on previously unavailable sources including hundreds of
private recordings made throughout the second half of the jazz master's life to
assess his artistic achievements and personal arenas, sharing authoritative
coverage of such topics as Armstrong's decision to break up his band and his
quarrel with Eisenhower.
Who Was Neil Armstrong? Aug 02 2022 On July 20, 1969, Neil Armstrong stepped on
the moon and, to an audience of over 450 million people, proclaimed his step a

"giant leap for mankind." This Eagle Scout built his own model planes as a little
boy and then grew up to be a test pilot for experimental aircraft before becoming
an astronaut. Over 80 black-and-white illustrations bring Armstrong's story to
life.
Medieval Wisdom for Modern Christians Jul 29 2019 Many Christians today tend to
view the story of medieval faith as a cautionary tale. Too often, they dismiss the
Middle Ages as a period of corruption and decay in the church. They seem to assume
that the church apostatized from true Christianity after it gained cultural
influence in the time of Constantine, and the faith was only later recovered by the
sixteenth-century Reformers or even the eighteenth-century revivalists. As a
result, the riches and wisdom of the medieval period have remained largely
inaccessible to modern Protestants. Church historian Chris Armstrong helps readers
see beyond modern caricatures of the medieval church to the animating Christian
spirit of that age. He believes today's church could learn a number of lessons from
medieval faith, such as how the gospel speaks to ordinary, embodied human life in
this world. Medieval Wisdom for Modern Christians explores key ideas, figures, and
movements from the Middle Ages in conversation with C. S. Lewis and other thinkers,
helping contemporary Christians discover authentic faith and renewal in a forgotten
age.
Just for a Thrill Sep 30 2019 Lillian Lil Hardin was a pioneer for women in jazz.
After studying at Fisk University, the Chicago College of Music, and the New York
College of Music, Lil joined Sugar Johnny's Creole Orchestra and then moved on to
Freddie Keppard's Original Creole Orchestra. In the 1920's Lil began playing in
King Oliver's world-famous Creole Jazz Band, becoming the first female jazz
musician of renown. She was well-established in Chicago as a pianist, composer,
arranger, and bandleader before she met and married Louis Armstrong in 1924. She
was the only member of Armstrong's group that could read music. Based on extensive
research, Dickerson's stunning biography is the first to examine this musical
iconoclast's life and career.
Who Was Louis Armstrong? Sep 03 2022 If not for a stint in reform school, young
Louis Armstrong might never have become a musician. It was a teacher at the Colored
Waifs Home who gave him a cornet, promoted him to band leader, and saw talent in
the tough kid from the even tougher New Orleans neighborhood called Storyville. But
it was Louis Armstrong's own passion and genius that pushed jazz into new and
exciting realms with his amazing, improvisational trumpet playing. His seventy-year
life spanned a critical time in American music as well as black history.
Louis Armstrong Jan 27 2022 Louis Armstrong was the founding father of jazz and
one of this century's towering cultural figures, yet the full story of his
extravagant life has never been told. Born in 1901 to the sixteen-year-old daughter
of a slave, he came of age among the prostitutes, pimps, and rag-and-bone merchants
of New Orleans. He married four times and enjoyed countless romantic involvements
in and around his marriages. A believer in marijuana for the head and laxatives for
the bowels, he was also a prolific diarist and correspondent, a devoted friend to
celebrities from Bing Crosby to Ella Fitzgerald, a perceptive social observer, and,
in his later years, an international goodwill ambassador. And, of course, he was a
dazzling musician. From the bordellos and honky-tonks of Storyville--New Orleans's
red light district--to the upscale nightclubs in Chicago, New York, and Hollywood,
Armstrong's stunning playing, gravelly voice, and irrepressible personality
captivated audiences and critics alike. Recognized and beloved wherever he went, he
nonetheless managed to remain vigorously himself. Now Laurence Bergreen's
remarkable book brings to life the passionate, courageous, and charismatic figure
who forever changed the face of American music.
Trailblazers: Neil Armstrong Jan 15 2021 Bring history home and meet some of the
world's greatest game changers! Get inspired by the true story of the first person
to ever walk on the moon. This biography series is for kids who loved Who Was? and

are ready for the next level. On July 20, 1969, the whole world was watching Neil
Armstrong. He was the first person ever to set foot on the moon! But how did he
achieve such an amazing feat? From a childhood spent building model planes to an
early career as a test pilot, Neil was always fascinated by aviation. Find out how
this boy who loved planes became one of history's greatest trailblazers!
Trailblazers is a biography series that celebrates the lives of amazing pioneers,
past and present, from all over the world. Get inspired by more Trailblazers: Neil
Armstrong, Jackie Robinson, Jane Goodall, Harriet Tubman, Albert Einstein, Beyoncé,
and Simone Biles. What kind of trail will you blaze?
Neil Armstrong Feb 25 2022 Neil Armstrong didn’t grow up wanting to be an
astronaut—because there were no astronauts in 1930. But he did love to fly from an
early age, and after serving in the Korean War and then finishing college, he
joined the organization that would eventually become NASA. As the first man to walk
on the moon in 1969, his comment, “That’s one small step for man, one giant leap
for mankind,” was heard by millions, and Neil Armstrong’s influence on the world
didn’t stop there. From his early years in Ohio to his NASA career, to his later
service as an aerospace professor and on Congressional panels, Neil Armstrong’s
life is a legacy to be admired, and this narrative biography illuminates his
childhood.
Jerusalem Dec 26 2021 "SPLENDID . . . Eminently sane and patient . . . Essential
reading for Jews, Christians, and Muslims alike." --The Washington Post Venerated
for millennia by three faiths, torn by irreconcilable conflict, conquered, rebuilt,
and mourned for again and again, Jerusalem is a sacred city whose very sacredness
has engendered terrible tragedy. In this fascinating volume, Karen Armstrong,
author of the highly praised A History of God, traces the history of how Jews,
Christians, and Muslims have all laid claim to Jerusalem as their holy place, and
how three radically different concepts of holiness have shaped and scarred the city
for thousands of years. Armstrong unfolds a complex story of spiritual upheaval and
political transformation--from King David's capital to an administrative outpost of
the Roman Empire, from the cosmopolitan city sanctified by Christ to the spiritual
center conquered and glorified by Muslims, from the gleaming prize of European
Crusaders to the bullet-ridden symbol of the present-day Arab-Israeli conflict.
Written with grace and clarity, the product of years of meticulous research,
Jerusalem combines the pageant of history with the profundity of searching
spiritual analysis. Like Karen Armstrong's A History of God, Jerusalem is a book
for the ages. "THE BEST SERIOUS, ACCESSIBLE HISTORY OF THE MOST SPIRITUALLY
IMPORTANT CITY IN THE WORLD." --The Baltimore Sun "A WORK OF IMPRESSIVE SWEEP AND
GRANDEUR." --Los Angeles Times Book Review
John B. Armstrong, Texas Ranger and Pioneer Ranchman Oct 12 2020 As Elmer Kelton
notes in his afterword to this book, "Chuck Parsons' biography is a long-delayed
and much-justified tribute to Armstrong's service to Texas." Parsons fills in the
missing details of a Ranger and rancher's life, correcting some common
misconceptions and adding to the record of a legendary group of lawmen and
pioneers.
One Giant Leap Feb 13 2021 Discusses the life and accomplishments of astronaut
Neil Armstrong, from his childhood in Ohio where he built model airplanes and
worked odd jobs to pay for flying lessons to his famous moon landing in 1969.
Reprint.
Satchmo Nov 12 2020 "In all my whole career the Brick House was one of the
toughest joints I ever played in. It was the honky-tonk where levee workers would
congregate every Saturday night and trade with the gals who'd stroll up and down
the floor and the bar. Those guys would drink and fight one another like circle
saws. Bottles would come flying over the bandstand like crazy, and there was lots
of just plain common shooting and cutting. But somehow all that jive didn't faze me
at all, I was so happy to have some place to blow my horn." So says Louis

Armstrong, a tough kid who just happened to be a musical genius, about one of the
places where he performed and grew up. This raucous, rich tale of his early days in
New Orleans concludes with his departure to Chicago at twenty-one to play with his
boyhood idol King Oliver, and tells the story of a life that began, mythically, on
July 4, 1900, in the city that sowed the seeds of jazz.
Armstrong Nov 24 2021 Accessible and affordable illustrated biography
Educating the Disfranchised and Disinherited Jun 27 2019 Best remembered as the
founder of Hampton Institute and mentor of Booker T. Washington, Samuel Chapman
Armstrong played a crucial role in white philanthropy and educational strategies
toward nonwhite people in late-nineteenth-century America. Until now, however,
there has been no scholarly biography of Armstrong--his story has usually been
subsumed within that of his famous protégé. In Educating the Disfranchised and
Disinherited, Robert Francis Engs illuminates both Armstrong's life and an
important chapter in the history of American race relations. Armstrong was the son
of missionaries to Hawaii, and as Engs makes clear, his early experiences in a
multiracial, predominantly non-European society did much to determine his life's
work--the uplift of "backward peoples." After attending Williams College, Armstrong
commanded black troops in the Civil War and served as a Freedmen's Bureau agent
before founding Hampton in 1869. At the institute, he implemented a unique
combination of manual labor education and teacher training, creating an educational
system that he believed would enable African Americans and other disfranchised
peoples to rise gradually toward the level of white civilization. Recent studies
have often blamed Armstrong for "miseducating" an entire generation of African
Americans and for Washington's failings as a "race leader." Indeed, as Engs notes,
Armstrong's educational designs were paternalistic in the extreme, and in
addressing certain audiences, he could sometimes sound like a consummate racist. On
the other hand, he frequently expressed a deep devotion to the ultimate equality of
African Africans and incorporated the best of his black graduates into the Hampton
staff. Sorting through the complexities and contradictions of Armstrong's character
and vision, Engs's masterful biography provides new insights into the failures of
emancipation and into the sometimes flawed responses of one heir to antebellum
abolition and egalitarian Christianity. The Author: Robert Francis Engs is
associate professor of history at the University of Pennsylvania and the author of
Freedom's First Generation: Black Hampton, Virginia, 1861-1890.
Louis Armstrong's New Orleans Oct 24 2021 A rags-to-riches narrative of the
eminent jazz artist's early life describes how his childhood was marked by such
challenges as poverty, Jim Crow legislation, and vigilante terrorism but how his
musical prowess was shaped by the culturally rich African-American traditions of
New Orleans. Reprint.
The Last Days of George Armstrong Custer Mar 05 2020 An award-winning historian
recreates George Armstrong Custer's death at the Little Bighorn, putting to rest
the questions and conspiracies that have made Custer's last stand one of the most
misunderstood events in American history. Includes four maps.
Twelve Steps to a Compassionate Life May 07 2020 The award-winning author of A
History of God shares practical recommendations for promoting world peace by
cultivating one's intrinsic tendencies for compassion, outlining a program for
achieving mindfulness and engaging in acts of kindness.
Louis Armstrong, an American Genius May 19 2021 A biography of the great jazz
trumpeter traces his growth as an artist, his success as an entertainer, and his
relationships with fellow musicians
I am Neil Armstrong Oct 04 2022 Neil Armstrong's journey to the moon is the focus
of the 15th picture book in the New York Times bestselling series of biographies
about heroes, for ages 5 to 8. (Cover may vary) This friendly, fun biography series
focuses on the traits that made our heroes great--the traits that kids can aspire
to in order to live heroically themselves. Each book tells the story of one of

America's icons in a lively, conversational way that works well for the youngest
nonfiction readers and that always includes the hero's childhood influences. At the
back are an excellent timeline and photos. This volume tells the story of Neil
Armstrong from his childhood on a farm to a career as an engineer and pilot and how
he became the first person on the moon. All of the small steps he took in life—even
his failures—led up to his steps on the moon. This friendly, fun biography series
inspired the PBS Kids TV show Xavier Riddle and the Secret Museum. One great role
model at a time, these books encourage kids to dream big. Included in each book
are: • A timeline of key events in the hero’s history • Photos that bring the story
more fully to life • Comic-book-style illustrations that are irresistibly adorable
• Childhood moments that influenced the hero • Facts that make great conversationstarters • A virtue this person embodies: Neil Armstrong's teamwork will help kids
see the value in working together You’ll want to collect each book in this dynamic,
informative series!
Armstrong Nov 05 2022 A long time ago a mouse learned to fly . . . and crossed the
Atlantic. But what happened next? Torben Kuhlmann's stunning new book transports
readers to the moon and beyond! On the heels of Lindbergh: The Tale of a Flying
Mouse comes Armstrong: The Adventurous Journey of a Mouse to the Moon—where dreams
are determined only by the size of your imagination and the biggest innovators are
the smallest of all. The book ends with a brief non-fiction history of human space
travel—from Galileo’s observations concerning the nature of the universe to man's
first steps on the moon.
Saint Louis Armstrong Beach May 31 2022 A boy, a dog, and New Orleans' most famous
storm—Hurricane Katrina. Saint is a boy with confidence as big as his name is long.
A budding musician, he earns money playing clarinet for the New Orleans tourists,
and his best friend is a stray dog named Shadow. At first Saint is sure that
Hurricane Katrina will be just like the last one--no big deal. But then the city is
ordered to evacuate and Saint refuses to leave without Shadow. Saint and Shadow
flee to his neighbor's attic--and soon enough it's up to Saint to save them all.
"Woods takes us right into New Orleans, right into the eye of the storm and the
heart of New Orleans' people." — Jacqueline Woodson, National Book Award-winnng
author of Brown Girl Dreaming "Provides a vivid description of what life was like
in pre-Katrina New Orleans, and how quickly peoples' lives were shattered. The
characters are well-developed, and readers truly will care about their fates." —
Library Media Connection, starred review "A small gem that sparkles with hope,
resilience and the Crescent City's unique, jazz-infused spirit." — Kirkus Reviews,
starred review
Louis Armstrong, in His Own Words Jul 01 2022 This unparalleled collection of
Louis Armstrong's candid writings reveals a side of the artist not many people
knew. Here are Armstrong's own thoughts on his life and career: from poverty in New
Orleans to playing in the famous cafes, cabarets, and saloons of Storyville; from
his big break in 1922 with the King Oliver band to his storming of New York; from
his breaking of color barriers in Hollywood to the infamous King of the Zulus
incident in 1949; and finally, to his last days in Queens, New York. Providing a
balanced portrait of his life as a musician, entertainer, civil rights activist,
and cultural icon, these writings reveal Armstrong's candid, often controversial,
opinions about racism, marijuana, bebop, and other jazz artists such as Jerry Roll
Morton and Coleman Hawkins. ... Publisher description.
The Power of Neurodiversity Jul 09 2020 ADHD. dyslexia. autism. the number of
illness categories listed by the American Psychiatric Association has tripled in
the last fifty years. With so many people affected, it is time to revisit our
perceptions on this “culture of disabilities.” Bestselling author, psychologist,
and educator Thomas Armstrong illuminates a new understanding of neuropsychological
disorders. He argues that if they are a part of the natural diversity of the human
brain, they cannot simply be defined as illnesses. Armstrong explores the

evolutionary advantages, special skills, and other positive dimensions of these
conditions. A manifesto as well as a keenly intelligent look at “disability,” The
Power of Neurodiversity is a must for parents, teachers, and anyone who is
“differently brained.”
Lance Armstrong Aug 29 2019 A biography of the cyclist whose racing career was
interrupted by a battle with cancer before he was back on track with a Tour de
France win.
Call It Courage Dec 02 2019 A boy tries to overcome his fear of the sea in this
treasured classic and winner of the Newbery Medal. Maftu was afraid of the sea. It
had taken his mother when he was a baby, and it seemed to him that the sea gods
sought vengeance at having been cheated of Mafatu. So, though he was the son of the
Great Chief of Hikueru, a race of Polynesians who worshipped courage, and he was
named Stout Heart, he feared and avoided tha sea, till everyone branded him a
coward. When he could no longer bear their taunts and jibes, he determined to
conquer that fear or be conquered-- so he went off in his canoe, alone except for
his little dog and pet albatross. A storm gave him his first challenge. Then days
on a desert island found him resourceful beyond his own expectation. This is the
story of how his courage grew and how he finally returned home. This is a legend.
It happened many years ago, but even today the people of Hikueru sing this story
and tell it over their evening fires.
Archer & Armstrong 1 Aug 22 2021 Now collecting the complete first year of Archer
& Armstrong by New York Times best-selling writer Fred Van Lente (Amazing SpiderMan, Marvel Zombies)! Join one of the most acclaimed adventures in comics as naive
teenage assassin Obadiah Archer and the fun-loving, hard-drinking immortal called
Armstrong unite to stop a plot ten thousand years in the making! From the lost
temples of ancient Sumeria to modern day Wall Street, Area 51, and beyond,
Valiant’s conspiracy-smashing adventurers are going on a globe-trotting quest to
bring the down the unholy coalition of cultists known as the Sect – and stop each
of history’s most notorious conspiracies from remaking the world in their own
insane image. Collecting ARCHER & ARMSTRONG #0-13, the Archer & Amstrong Deluxe
Editon also comes jam-packed with more than 20+ pages of bonus features, including
covers, character designs, and process art by Neal Adams, David Aja, Juan Doe, Tom
Fowler, Clayton Henry, Emanuela Lupacchino and many more!
She Came to Slay Apr 17 2021 In the bestselling tradition of The Notorious RBG
comes a lively, informative, and illustrated tribute to one of the most exceptional
women in American history—Harriet Tubman—a heroine whose fearlessness and activism
still resonates today. Harriet Tubman is best known as one of the most famous
conductors on the Underground Railroad. As a leading abolitionist, her bravery and
selflessness has inspired generations in the continuing struggle for civil rights.
Now, National Book Award nominee Erica Armstrong Dunbar presents a fresh take on
this American icon blending traditional biography, illustrations, photos, and
engaging sidebars that illuminate the life of Tubman as never before. Not only did
Tubman help liberate hundreds of slaves, she was the first woman to lead an armed
expedition during the Civil War, worked as a spy for the Union Army, was a fierce
suffragist, and was an advocate for the aged. She Came to Slay reveals the many
complexities and varied accomplishments of one of our nation’s true heroes and
offers an accessible and modern interpretation of Tubman’s life that is both
informative and engaging. Filled with rare outtakes of commentary, an expansive
timeline of Tubman’s life, photos (both new and those in public domain),
commissioned illustrations, and sections including “Harriet By the Numbers” (number
of times she went back down south, approximately how many people she rescued, the
bounty on her head) and “Harriet’s Homies” (those who supported her over the
years), She Came to Slay is a stunning and powerful mix of pop culture and
scholarship and proves that Harriet Tubman is well deserving of her permanent place
in our nation’s history.

Archer & Armstrong Vol. 3: Far Faraway TPB Feb 02 2020 Mary-Maria, Archer’s archnemesis/love interest/adopted sister, is back and dead-set on taking over the Sect
by any means necessary. What better way to seize control of the most secret of
secret societies than by unlocking their most secretive of secrets inside the
secretest place on Earth? Now, as Mary-Maria sneaks her way inside Area 51 to claim
a long-hidden prize, Archer & Armstrong are about to discover the forbidden history
that binds America’s blackest black-ops base to the time-lost lands of the Faraway
– and wind up fighting their way through each of its tightly guarded mysteries, one
punch at a time. Collecting ARCHER & ARMSTRONG #0 and ARCHER & ARMSTRONG #10-13 by
New York Times best-selling writer Fred Van Lente (Amazing Spider-Man) and artists
Clayton Henry (Incredible Hercules) and Pere Perez (Harbinger Wars), follow
Valiant’s conspiracy-busting adventurers from the pages of their saga-smashing zero
issue and into their most dangerous mission yet, right here in the next epic volume
of the series that IGN calls “the most fun you’ll have in a ‘superhero’ comic”.
First Man Mar 29 2022 An authorized portrait of the first astronaut to set foot on
the moon sheds light on other aspects of his career, from the honors he received as
a naval aviator to the price he and his family paid for his professional
dedication.
Muhammad Mar 17 2021 The Man Who Inspired the World's Fastest-Growing Religion
Muhammad presents a fascinating portrait of the founder of a religion that
continues to change the course of world history. Muhammad's story is more relevant
than ever because it offers crucial insight into the true origins of an
increasingly radicalized Islam. Countering those who dismiss Islam as fanatical and
violent, Armstrong offers a clear, accessible, and balanced portrait of the central
figure of one of the world's great religions.
Just a Lucky So and So Jul 21 2021 He was born "Black, poor, and lucky." The
glowing story of "Satchmo"—the great jazz musician, Louis Armstrong. Louis
Armstrong has been called the most important improviser in the history of jazz.
Although his New Orleans neighborhood was poor in nearly everything else, it was
rich in superb music. Young Louis took it all in, especially the cornet blowing of
Joe "King" Oliver. But after a run-in with the police, 11-year-old Louis was sent
away to the Colored Waif’s Home for Boys where he became a disciplined musician in
the school’s revered marching band. Ultimately, he was to travel the world from
Chicago to Paris and would transform jazz through his improvised singing
("scatting") and masterful trumpet playing. He played with Duke Ellington, Ella
Fitzgerald, Billie Holiday, and other jazz greats of his day. Armstrong was the
first African-American man to host a national radio show, and the first jazz
musiciain to write an autobiography. This is a joyful tribute to the virtuoso
musician and buoyant personality who introduced much of the world to jazz. The
author's note includes a detailed biography and resources to learn more about Louis
Armstrong and jazz.
Armstrong on Performance Management Dec 14 2020 Design and implement innovative
performance management strategies to improve talent management, employee engagement
and business results.
Wheelmen Oct 31 2019 The sensational New York Times bestselling in-depth look at
Lance Armstrong’s doping scandal, the phenomenal business success built on the back
of fraud, and the greatest conspiracy in the history of sports. Now with a new
afterword. Lance Armstrong won a record-smashing seven Tours de France after
staring down cancer, and in the process became an international symbol of
resilience and courage. In a sport constantly dogged by blood-doping scandals, he
seemed above the fray. Then, in January 2013, the legend imploded. He admitted
doping during the Tours and, in an interview with Oprah, described his "mythic,
perfect story" as "one big lie." But his admission raised more questions than it
answered—because he didn’t say who had helped him dope or how he skillfully avoided
getting caught. The Wall Street Journal reporters Reed Albergotti and Vanessa

O’Connell broke the news at every turn. In Wheelmen they reveal the broader story
of how Armstrong and his supporters used money, power, and cutting-edge science to
conquer the world’s most difficult race. Wheelmen introduces U.S. Postal Service
Team owner Thom Weisel, who in a brazen power play ousted USA Cycling’s top
leadership and gained control of the sport in the United States, ensuring
Armstrong’s dominance. Meanwhile, sponsors fought over contracts with Armstrong as
the entire sport of cycling began to benefit from the "Lance effect." What had been
a quirky, working-class hobby became the pastime of the Masters of the Universe
set. Wheelmen offers a riveting look at what happens when enigmatic genius breaks
loose from the strictures of morality. It reveals the competitiveness and ingenuity
that sparked blood-doping as an accepted practice, and shows how the Americans
methodically constructed an international operation of spies and revolutionary
technology to reach the top. It went on to become a New York Times Bestseller, a
Wall Street Journal Business Bestseller, and win numerous awards, including a Gold
Medal for the Axiom Business Book Awards. At last exposing the truth about
Armstrong and American cycling, Wheelmen paints a living portrait of what is,
without question, the greatest conspiracy in the history of sports.
Neil Armstrong Jan 03 2020 Published to coincide with the 45th anniversary of the
Apollo 11 launch, a definitive portrait of the pioneering astronaut draws on
personal notes and interviews with the Armstrong family and includes previously
unshared photos and mission details. 60,000 first printing.
Seven Deadly Sins Apr 05 2020 When Lance Armstrong fought back from lifethreatening cancer to win the 1999 Tour de France - the so-called 'Tour of Renewal'
- it seemed almost too good to be true. It was. Sunday Times journalist David Walsh
was one of a small group who was prepared to raise awkward questions about
Armstrong's seemingly superhuman feats. And so began a 13-year battle to reveal the
truth that finally ended in October 2012 when the cyclist was stripped of his seven
Tour victories and banned from the sport for life. Walsh's gripping and moving
personal account of his struggles is a revealing insight into the murkier end of
professional cycling - a place where having the right doctor can make all the
difference and where there existed a conspiracy of silence. As he shows, it never
was about the bike. However, spurred on by a few brave people who were prepared to
speak out in the hope of saving the sport they loved, Walsh continued to probe, and
eventually he was vindicated when Armstrong's reputation was ruined. In this
updated edition, covering Armstrong's confession to Oprah, Seven Deadly Sins takes
the reader into a world of doping and lies, but shows that there is always hope for
a better future. The book was shortlisted for the 2013 William Hill Sports Book of
the Year prize.
Heart Full of Rhythm Jun 07 2020 Featuring never-before-published photographs and
brand new stories culled from Armstrong's personal archives, Heart Full of Rhythm:
The Big Band Years of Louis Armstrong tells the story of how the man called "Pops"
became the first "King of Pop."
Born to Swing Sep 10 2020 Here is the story of "Hot Miss Lil" Hardin Armstrong,
legendary jazz pianist, composer, and bandleader--and a female pioneer on the music
stage. Ever since she was a young girl, Lil Hardin played music with a beat. She
jammed at home, at church, and even at her first job in a music store. At a time
when women's only place in jazz was at the microphone, Lil earned a spot playing
piano in Chicago's hottest band. She went on to achieve fame as a bandleader and
composer, and "swung" with many of the greatest early jazz musicians, including her
husband, Louis Armstrong. Award-winning author Mara Rockliff and acclaimed
illustrator Michele Wood brilliantly capture the rhythms and passions of this jazz
pioneer and legend whose music and story deserve to be heard. This biography
contains strong back matter which includes archival images, further information
about Lil, a list of some of her songs and recordings, a timeline, an author's
note, and a bibliography.

Bitten Aug 10 2020 An erotically charged, addictive thriller from the future queen
of suspense. Living in Toronto for a year, Elena is leading the normal life she has
always dreamed of, including a stable job as a journalist and a nice apartment
shared with her boyfriend. As the lone female werewolf in existence, only her
secret midnight prowls and her occasional inhuman cravings set her apart. Just one
year ago, life was very different. Adopted by the Pack when bitten, Elena had spent
years struggling with her resentment at having her life stolen away. Torn between
two worlds, and overwhelmed by the new passions coursing through her body, her only
option for control was to deny her awakening needs and escape. But now the Pack has
called Elena home to help them fight an alliance of renegade werewolves who are
bent on exposing and annihilating the Pack. And although Elena is obliged to rejoin
her "family," she vows not to be swept up in Pack life again, no matter how natural
it might feel. She has made her choice. Trouble is, she's increasingly uncertain if
it's the right one. An erotically charged thriller, Bitten will awaken the
voracious appetite of every reader, as the age-old battle between man and beast,
between human and inhuman forces, comes to a head in one small town and within one
woman's body.
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